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Dear Year 6 pupil, 

 

I don’t know anything about you. I do not know if you are a boy or a girl. I don’t know what 

school you are coming from, was it big or small? I don’t know if you are coming here with lots 

of your friends or not. All this makes it hard for me to answer any questions you may have, so 

instead I will tell you about my experiences at Bewdley School. 

 

My name is Ollie. I came from a middle-sized school, with quite a few pupils in my year. Only 

four of us came to Bewdley though, so I knew I wouldn’t really know anyone when I got here, 

which did make me a little bit nervous. However, I have made lots of friends now, and still talk 

to my old school friends which is a bonus! 

 

When I first got to Bewdley, I couldn’t believe how big it was, or how many buildings there 

were. Me and my new friends played a game called guess the building where we had to 

guess what subject is in what building because there was so many. It didn’t take long though 

for us to find our way around. If you do get lost, you can ask another pupil how to get to 

where you need to be. 

 

Lunch times are also different. You must ‘pay’ for your food using your fingerprints, which was 

weird to start with. The food is ok, there is different options most days, and there is a kiosk 

called ‘the pod’ on the playground where you can get things like hash browns, sausage rolls, 

bacon sandwiches, pizza and cake. They also sell fruit tubs, but I never get one of those. 

 

You can get a locker to put your PE kit in if you want to, but I haven’t got one. I only have PE 

once a week, so it’s not an issue for me. I might get one when I get into higher years and 

have more books but I don’t know yet.  

 

One if the things I like about high school is having different teachers for each lesson. It’s like a 

new start every time a lesson begins. To be honest there are teachers you will like, some are 

stricter than others, and some will make you laugh. It’s a good thing. You also won’t be with 

the same pupils in each lesson either. It’s nice to have different people in different subjects, 

and help you make more different friends.  

 

There are many afterschool clubs and sports clubs that you can do if that is your sort of thing, 

I don’t and there is no pressure to if you don’t want to. 

 

I really enjoy being at Bewdley School, and I am sure that you will feel the same. 

 

See you soon, 

Ollie 

 

 


